
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Friday 8th December 2023 

Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Shakespeare 

96.7% 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 

    

Week ahead 

11th December  
 Xmas Concert – FP – 

1.30pm 
12th December 

 Xmas Concert – FP – 
10.00am 

 Xmas Concert – KS2 - 
1.30pm 

13th December 
 Xmas Concert – KS2 – 

6.00pm        
 

Christmas Fayre Success 
 

Thank you to everyone who came and enjoyed the 
Christmas Fayre on Wednesday. It was a wonderful 

success, raising important funds for the school, as well as 
providing us an exciting opportunity to meet Father 

Christmas! 
 

A huge thank-you to: 
The PTA who worked very hard to organise it all, all the 

staff and volunteers who helped to run the stalls, everyone 
for the generous tombola and cake donations and finally 

thank you to the local businesses and stores who 
contributed the fabulous raffle prizes.  

Congratulations to all the winners! 
 

We will announce the total raised in next week’s newsletter. 
 

Christmas Concerts 
 

All the children have been very busy this week practising for 
their concerts, parents will be in for a treat!  

Thank you for providing their costumes. 
 

Tickets for KS2 have now all gone. There are still tickets 
available for the FP performance. Please send any requests 

to the school office. 
 

Can we also say thank you in advance for ensuring children 
come back to school at 5:30pm (no earlier!) for the KS2 

evening performance. It makes for a great performance if 
everyone is there to support their class! 

 
Please note entry will be by ticket only so please remember 

to bring your tickets with you. 
 

We will also be taking voluntary donations after each 
performance which will go towards class resources. 

Diolch! 

  

  


